Buckler's Mead Academy

We are delighted to invite you to our Academy Open Day and
Evening, which will take place on Thursday 19 September 2024.

Open Day Tours: Guided tours of the Academy in action.

8:45am -10:15 am
115 am -12:30 pm

There is no need to book a slot, just arrive between these times and
we will provide you with one of our wonderful student guides who
will show you around the Academy.

Open Evening:

5:00 pm —-7:30 pm
(Headteacher's presentation at 5:00 pm and repeated at 6:00 pm)

Guided tours of the Academy.
Staff will be on hand to answer all your questions.

At Buckler's Mead Academy we are committed to
providing “An Inspiring Education for all”.

We look forward to welcoming you to our academy
where you can get a real feel for what this means, meet
some of our wonderful staff and students and look
around our fantastic facilities.

Over the next week, primary schools will be issued with copies of our
new prospectus for Year 6 students.
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,: Please don't hesitate to get in touch with us if you have any
Ofsted guestions or would like to know more, or if you cannot attend on this
day, give us a ring and we will be happy to welcome you at an
Good

alternative time.
. Ph : 01935 424454
Provider one

Website: https://www.bucklersmead.com/

E- Mail: Office@bucklersmeadacademy.com
OFSTED: Buckler's Mead OFSTED report
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